
Submission of foreign-registered vehicle photographs in GVP/Autopass card 
application 
 
All foreign-registered vehicles in Singapore must have their vehicle registration 
number plate prominently displayed at the front and back of all vehicles, so that 
vehicles can be easily identified for regulation, enforcement, and emergency 
purposes.  
 
Vehicle license plates must display the vehicle registration number clearly as 
approved by the vehicle country-of-registration’s authority, where all the letters and 
digits can be easily seen for application approval. The vehicle registration number 
shall be in Arabic numerals and Latin characters, as reflected accordingly in the 
vehicle documents and notarised translations (if relevant) provided to LTA. 
 
For more information on proper display of vehicle registration number plate, please 
click here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://onemotoring.lta.gov.sg/content/onemotoring/home/buying/vehicle-types-and-registrations/car/standard_registration.html
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Closeup of front legible number plate 
(vehicle number plate must be legible 
for application approval) 

 

Closeup of back legible number plate 
(vehicle number plate must be legible 
for application approval) 
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Closeup of front legible number plate 
(vehicle number plate must be legible 
for application approval) 

 

Closeup of back legible number plate 
(vehicle number plate must be legible 
for application approval) 
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Closeup of back legible number plate 
(vehicle number plate must be legible 
for application approval) 

 

 
 

 
Ensure that you always display proper licence plates to avoid a fine of up to 

$1,000 and imprisonment of up to 3 months. 
 

 


